[image: ]ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF WHATCOM COMMUNITY COLLEGE
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING AGENDA 
Monday, January 23rd, 2023

· Call to Order, Land Acknowledgement, Pronoun Statement


Members
Chair: 
· Joshua Norton
Voting Members:
· Carlyn Finerty
· Jessica Haryono
· Gabriel Price
· Katelyn Upson
· Kayleen Tauhid

The Office of Student Life and Development encourages person with disabilities to            participate in its programs and events.
If you require any accommodations, please call 360.383.3043 (voice) 360.255.7182 (videophone) or email ADS@whatcom.edu


· Approval of Agenda & Meeting Minutes from 11/28/22 Meeting
· Welcome to Kayleen Tauhid

· Public Comment

· AIR- Campus Climate Survey

· Executive Board Member Reports
· Katelyn Upson- Vice President For the Executive Board
· Jessica Haryono- Vice President For Clubs
· Gabriel Price- Vice President For Social and Student Programing
· Carlyn Finerty- Vice President For Social Justice Programing
· Committee & College Governance Reports
· Engagement: Increase student’s sense of belonging & engagement on campus.
· Jessica Haryono- Find Your Pod Planning
· Advocacy: Ensure & advocate for equity for all students
· Joshua Norton- Strategic Planning Committee
· Legacy: Connecting past, present and future ASWCC efforts
· Joshua Norton- Assistant Attorney General Meeting
· Joshua Norton- Bylaws Edit and Review

· Open Floor

· Adjournment Land Acknowledgement & Pronoun Statement
Whatcom Community College is on the land of the Coast Salish Peoples, including the Lummi, Nooksack, Semiahmoo, and Samish. The land was stolen through broken treaties. We honor the peoples who cared for the land, water, air, and more since time immemorial and we recognize our responsibility in giving back and beginning to repair and rebuild relationships in our work. This is one small statement, but we hope our impact will be greater.
We share our pronouns to strengthen our human connection, to show respect to aspects of identity, and as an invitation for community.  We understand the fluidity of identity and expression; therefore, we share pronouns in all introductions to create a supportive environment for learning and leading. 
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